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11 October 2016  
 

MMJ RAISES $4 MILLION IN AN OVER-SUBSCRIBED 
SHARE PLACEMENT  

 

 
MMJ PhytoTech Limited (ASX: MMJ) (“MMJ” or “the Company”) is pleased to advise that 
it has raised A$4 million through the placement of 19,512,196 fully paid ordinary shares 
(“Placement”) to institutional and sophisticated investors at $0.205 per share. 
 
The Placement was well supported by a number of well-regarded institutional investors with 
the Company accepting over-subscriptions of A$2 million, which is a strong endorsement of 
MMJ’s near-term development strategy, and underlying value. The funds raised will provide 
the Company with additional working capital, as it focuses on executing the spin out of its core 
cannabis subsidiaries, United Greeneries Holdings Ltd (“UG” or “United Greeneries”) and 
Satipharm AG (“Satipharm”) on the TSX-V.  
 
MMJ recently announced (see ASX release 28 September 2016) that it had signed a binding 
Term Sheet with TSX-V listed company Top Strike Resources Limited (TSX-V: TSR) (“Top 
Strike”), for Top Strike to acquire 100% of the issued shares of UG and Satipharm respectively.  
 
The proposed transaction with Top Strike remains subject to a number of conditions, including 
shareholder approval, however the Board advises that due diligence activities are progressing 
well and the Company remains on track to be trading on the TSX-V by no later than end of 
December 2016. 
 
The better than expected result from the Placement may also mean that MMJ is able to reduce 
the cash component of the transaction with Top Strike enabling the Company to secure a 
greater equity interest in Top Strike. 

 
MMJ PhytoTech Limited’s Managing Director, Andreas Gedeon, commented: “The 
Company is pleased to have secured this additional funding, and support from a number of 
well-known institutional investors at this time. Their participation in this placement further 
validates our near-term strategy to fast-track the growth of our core cannabis brands on the 
TSX-V, and provides the requisite financial flexibility to execute this process. 
 
The Board looks forward to updating our shareholders on further corporate and operational 
updates in the near-term, in what is a very exciting period in the Company’s evolution as a 
leading cannabis production company.” 
 

– ENDS – 
  
For media and investor inquiries please contact: 
 
Andreas Gedeon 
Managing Director 
+1 (250) 713 6302 
agedeon@mmj.ca 
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Released through Sam Burns, Six Degrees Investor Relations, M: +61 400 164 067 

 

Follow us on Twitter @MMJPhytoTechLtd 

 

http://www.mmjphytotech.com.au  
 

 

http://www.mmjphytotech.com.au/

